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8 March 1976 

Dr. B11iott P. Moore 
Workman 209 
New Mexico Institute of Mining and Technology 
Campus Station 
Socorro, New Mexico 87801 

Dear Elliott: 

Dr. Grote Reber will be delighted to give a Seminar on Wednesday, 
March 24, at 4:00 p.m. I believe that it has been scheduled for 
Workman 26. His topic will be "Endless, Boundless, Stable Universe", 
which he says will give an alternative to the Big Bang Myth. 

We will be pleased to pay for the refreshments and Bob Dorr has
 
discussed charges with Miss Julie Johnson.
 

Dr. Reber is going to give a talk at the VLA Site on Tuesday, March 23, 
at twelve noon on the construction of the first radio telescope and the 
early days of radio astronomy. We would be honored if any of the Tech 
faculty or students would find it possible to attend. 

I am enclosing some background data on Dr. Reber which you might use 
as well as copies of his two letters. 

e~ r y yours, 

Co&c.JQ..~---­"" 
John H. Lancaster 
Manager, VLA Project
 

JHL:g
 
Enclosures
 
CC: Dr. Kenneth W. Ford w/o encl. 
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8 March 1976 

Dr. Grote Reber 
c/o McKee Engineering Corporation 
411 West Colfax Street 
Palatine, Illinois 60067 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

The arrangements are completed for your two talks, one at the VLA 
fSite and one at the New Mexico Institute of Mining and Technology. 

There are enclosed copies of the notices on each. 

As far as we can determine, Dr. Bart Bok is alive and well although 
his wife died during the last few months. His address is University 
of Arizona, Steward Observatory, Tucson, Arizona 85721, and his 
telephone number is 602-884-2589. If you wish, I can have Dr. Mark 
Gordon at the NRAO Tucson office contact him for you. 

We are looking forward to your visit starting on the 22nd. 

IJ.Vrt
ruly yours'/) 

~ .. ~ ...,.X;----." 

John H. Lancaster 
Manager, VLA Project 
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